
UNITED STATES 

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545 

OCT 5 1966 

Mr. John T. Conway 
Executive Director 
Joint Committee on Atomic Energy 
Congress of the United States 

Dear Mr. Conway:

Enclosed for the information of the Joint Committee 
are copies of the "Initial Decision", dated October 3, 
1966, In the Matter of Consolidated Edison Company of 
New York, Inc. (Indian Point Station Unit No. 2), 
Docket No. 50-247.  

Sincerely, 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation

Enclosure: 
As stated 
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